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Vote by Mail is extraordinarily popular. It is also necessary for people who cannot get 

to the polls and wait in line to vote, like working people, disabled, elderly, rural, 

people taking care of children, on vacation on voting day, etc.  

suggesting it be eliminated without firm evidence of malfeasance is simply 

demonstrating to the OR public that the Republican Party is out of touch and in 

lockstep with the revenge agenda.  

If Republicans want more electeds in Oregon then get better candidates. Ones that  

aren’t intent on revenge politics.  


